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Boy Scouts of America

Chartered by St. Barnabas Catholic Church

3044 Hikes Lane           Louisville, Ky  40220

Dear parents and friends of Troop 243, 

1. Scouting for Food.  On Saturday, November 12, we will meet at St Barnabas at 10:00 AM to distribute door hangers asking people to donate food.  This should take about an hour to complete.  On Saturday, November 19, we will meet at St. Barnabas at 10:00 AM to collect food.  This should take about an hour and a half to complete.  All collections go to SEAM's food bank.  Parents: We need your help to drive both days.

2. Troop Court of Honor.   On Wednesday, November 16th, we will have our quarterly Court of Honor where we recognize those scouts who have earned advancements.  We will also recognize Tom Kennedy and Scott Howard for earning the Boy Scout Leader Woodbadge award.  All families are invited and encouraged to attend in order to make this ceremony special for those being recognized.  Each family is asked to bring either food or drinks to share: If your last name begins with A-N, please bring a snack, dessert, or other finger food; O-Z, please bring something to drink.

3. Troop Meetings – Wednesdays.  All of the troop meetings this month will be held at St. Barnabas.

Nov 2, 7 PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas
Nov 9, 7 PM – No Troop Meeting; Patrols meet this week
Nov 16, 7PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas

Nov 23, 7PM – Meeting at St. Barnabas
Nov 30, 7PM – Meeting at St Barnabas

5. Upcoming Events – Paoli Peaks Skiing, December 30th.
Yours in Scouting,

Jennifer Wahle
Troop Committee Secretary

The mission of Boy Scout Troop 243 is to prepare young men to make ethical choices based on the values in the Scout Oath and Law and to develop skilled leaders who encourage others to do the same.

Visit our website at http://www.iglou.com/troop243


